
From: linda balla [mailto:rlbc123@sbcglobal.net]  

Sent: Wednesday, October 29, 2014 9:29 PM 
To: Matt Vandercar 

Subject: Letter of Resignation 
  

Dear Matt, 
  
Due to personal changes in my life I have decided to resign my position at 
Pleasantdale. I have enjoyed my  
time working in the office and the lunchroom. Also, I will miss my Pleasantdale family 
very much. 
However, I would be willing to fill in whenever you need me.  You are a great person to 
work for. 
  
Thank You, 
  
Linda Balla 
 


